
 Silverdale Normal School 
End of Year Cultural Night 
6.30 p.m.  Monday, 26th November 2018 

to be held at Hillcrest Chapel 
located on the corner of Masters Avenue and Morris Road 

 

Children Performing: 
• Our School Choir - children are to come dressed in black 
• Our Kapa Haka Group - children are to come dressed in black 
• Our Pasifika Group - children are to come dressed in black 
• Violin Students  
• Flute and Fife Students 
• Piano Students 
• Ukulele Students 
• Guitar Students 

We ask that the students arrive at 6.00pm to prepare for the evening  
(for costumes / instrument tuning) 

Everyone is invited - you do not have to have a child performing to attend. 

A gold coin donation will be taken at the door.


